GOOD NEWS FROM THE KANSAS FLINT HILLS
 

Today, June 28th, the Wabaunsee County Commissioners voted 2-1 to prohibit industrial Wind Energy Conversion Systems as a permitted use in Wabaunsee County.

 

This is a portion of the motion:

  "...The basis of the motion is that Commercial Wind Energy Conversion Systems would not be in the best interests of the general welfare of the County as a whole.  They do not conform to the intent and purpose of the Zoning Regulations. In light of the historical, existing and anticipated land uses in the County, they would adversely affect the County as a whole.  They would be incompatible with the rural, agricultural, and scenic character of the County.  They would not conform to the Wabaunsee County Comprehensive Plan, including the goals and objectives that were identified by the citizens of the County and incorporated as part of the Plan.  They would be detrimental to property values and opportunities for agricultural and nature based tourism...."
 

    Wabaunsee County is a classic example of a Tallgrass Prairie landscape that should be protected from industrialization.  The vast majority of the people in the area recognize this and have supported this recent action by the commissioners.  We congratulate Wabaunsee County, and especially Commissioners Howard & Gleason,  for setting the standard for all counties in the Kansas Flint Hills region.  Hopefully other counties will be wise enough to follow the example set by our friends in Wabaunsee County.   Thank you......and keep up the great work.
 

                                                    Protect The Flint Hills
                                                    Tallgrass Ranchers



           The Manhattan Mercury will probably have an article tomorrow . 
